
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

The COVID‐19 pandemic is spreading throughout Australia and South 

West Community Care is responding to changes as they occur. 

At this stage, the risk of infection is considered to be moderate and the 

services we deliver to you in your home will remain the same.  We will let 

you know if these services are to change or be reduced in the future. 

Unfortunately we have had to cancel our social centre groups and outings, 

based on the Government’s advice to limit the number of people gathering 

together.  We will re‐instate the groups when we are given the direction 

from the Government. 

We have attempted to contact every single one of our consumers as we 

need to know how you are and whether there are specific things we can do 

to assist you.  If you haven't been contacted within the last two weeks—

please phone your local SWCC office immediately.   

Almost all of our contact with you will be by phone, text or email for the 

next few weeks.  Please keep in touch!  Don’t forget to phone us if your 

circumstances change or you begin to feel unwell.   

Our intention is to provide you with services and support for as long as 

possible. 

Kind regards  

Claire Roach, CEO 

 

 

 OFFICE NUMBERS 

 Australind  9782 4050 

 Eaton  9782 4060 

 Harvey  9782 4000 


